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After rehearsing and learning lines and song lyrics the children performed our Christmas musical  ‘Everyone Loves a Baby’ 

this week on Monday and Tuesday.  Thank you to Mrs Cochrane and all the staff who made our Christmas performance 

so great this year.  The children did a fantastic job of acting, singing and playing instruments and we appreciate all your 

support for our performances.   

 

More photos and a copy of the programme are on our website: https://www.lowickholyislandschools.org.uk/website/

everyone_loves_a_baby/702305  

We have been blown away by all your generosity at our performances in buying raffle tickets and donations for 

refreshments.  We have raised a good amount of money to go towards future enrichment activities as well as resources 

Christmas Jumper day and trip to the pantomime  

 

The children really enjoyed their trip to the Maltings for the 

pantomime.  Their behaviour was excellent and they got    

involved with the usual pantomime fun as well as enjoying the 

music.  We have had a very busy week this week with our 

own performances as well as going to see Sinbad on       

Thursday.  We are planning a more relaxing last week of term 

and our highlights will be our church service in Lowick on 

Wednesday at 10.30am and our Christmas party on Thursday 

afternoon. 
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Dates for your Diary 
 

Monday 16th December - Holy Island children are going to visit St Mary’s church  in the afternoon to decorate the tree. 
 

Tuesday 17th December - Christmas film morning.  Children can come to school in their pyjamas or own clothes as their 

reading reward for this half term.    Tues afternoon: Holy Island school Christmas drop in.  
 

Wednesday 18th December - Christmas church service at St John the Baptist in Lowick - 10.30am and everyone is very 

welcome to join us!  The children will be doing readings and recreating the Christmas story in church as well as singing 

carols and some of the songs from our performance. 
 

Thursday 19th December - Christmas party afternoon.  Children can wear their own clothes. 
 

Christmas holidays are from the week commencing 23rd December for two weeks.   
 

Monday 6th January is a teacher training day, so no children are expected in school  
 

Tuesday 7th January - the children are back in school.  Our new learning theme when we 

come back to school will be about Codebreakers. 

 
Please remember there is no after school clubs on the first week back in January. 

Stay and Play and nursery spaces 

 

We run a friendly and fun ‘stay and play’ for 

children from birth to age 5 in our nursery every 

Thursday afternoon.  Everyone is welcome from 

1.30 - 2.45pm.   
 

We also have some spaces in our nursery for 2 

year olds upwards at the moment.  We have a 

new advert on our nursery and school             

facebook pages.  Please help us spread the 

word!   

We recognise that Christmas, although a time of joy and 

celebration for many, can also be one of the most stressful 

times of year for many people and families. 

Please don’t feel you should suffer alone.   
 

We have included some numbers which may be helpful for 

you.  Shout can be texted at 85258 if you are not feeling like 

talking to someone and can be the light in the dark you 

may need. 

 


